
From:	Lana	Oleen		
Sent:	Friday,	July	20,	2018	11:02	PM	
To:	Linda	Gallagher	
	
Good	morning!		In	reviewing	the	Kansas	Republican	state	legislative	candidates'	positions,	along	
with	the	recommendations	and	insight	from	our	members,	it	is	my	opportunity	to	inform	you	
that	the	Traditional	Republicans	for	Common	Sense	(TRCS)	has	endorsed	you	in	your	primary	
and	general	election	campaigns.	
		
TRCS	is	a	Kansas	coalition	of	more	than	70	formerly-elected		Republican	officials	who	have	
served	the	citizens	of	Kansas.		A	copy	of	our	brochure	is	attached	and	explains	our		core	
priorities:	strong	schools,	good	roads	and	infrastructure,	a	fair	tax	system,	and	maintenance	of	
a	fair	and	independent	judicial	branch	of	government.	
		
Kansas	was	built	on	the	principles	of	common	sense,	hard	work	and	perseverance.		We	believe	
you	share	those	principles,	and	we	wish	you	success	in	the	upcoming	elections.		You	are	
encouraged	to	share	our	endorsement	of	your	campaign,	should	it	be	helpful.		
		
If	you	have	any	questions,	you	may	contact	me,	Lana	Olee	
n	at	lana.oleen@gmail.com,	or	other	members	you	may	know	who	are	listed	on	the	attached	
brochure.	
		
Continue	to	work	hare	these	next	2	1/2	weeks	before	the	primary.		Your	approach	to	governing	
is	needed	in	Topeka,	and	we	wish	you	a	victory	for	yourself,	and	for	Kansas!	
	


